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Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health
Sent: Tuesday, September 01, 2009 11:59 AM
To: 'Paula Sime'
Subject: RE: RO#491 new wells

Paula, 
  I do not believe there is a need to sample all of the wells for the fourth quarter, but please gauge all of the wells so you 
can include the contours and gradient in your fourth quarter report.  Please continue gauging all wells every quarter that 
monitoring is performed.  The due date for the SWI is October 26, 2009.  If you have the groundwater results by then 
you can include them in that report, submit a separate quarterly report, or request an extension so you can combine the 
two reports.  
  Also, per Resolution 2009‐0042, if you feel that continued quarterly monitoring is warranted, provide a letter with your 
justification and upload it to both ACEH’s ftp site and Geotracker.  
Regards, 
Barb Jakub    
 

From: Paula Sime [mailto:psime@ERI-US.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, September 01, 2009 10:57 AM 
To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health 
Subject: RO#491 new wells 
 
Hi Barb, 
  
As you know, we just finished installing 8 new wells at Former Exxon Service Station 73006 (720 High Street, Oakland).  
We already submitted the third quarter 2009 sampling report.  Since the new wells are required to be sampled quarterly, 
would you like us to sample all wells at the site during fourth quarter 2009 just for the assessment report?  We are 
currently scheduled to sample all wells during first and third quarters, and only the new wells during second and fourth 
quarters 2010 (the first year after their installation) and from 2011 forward, all wells will be sampled semi-annually during 
first and third quarters.  In our work plan we had proposed submitting the assessment report after a quarter of sampling, 
and I think the report would give a more complete picture of the site conditions if we included results (and gradient) from 
all wells at the site; however, if you think it would suffice, we'll submit the assessment report with just the sampling results 
from the new wells and then the first quarter 2010 M&S report will be the first report with results and gradient from all wells 
at the site. 
  
Let me know what you'd prefer. 
  
Thanks, 
Paula 
  

Paula Sime 
Sr. Project Manager 
Environmental Resolutions, Inc. 
601 North McDowell Blvd. 
Petaluma, CA 94954 
psime@eri-us.com 
www.eri-us.com 
707-766-2026-Office 
707-338-8012-Cell 
707-789-0414-Fax 
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Privileged And Confidential Communication:  This electronic transmission, and any documents attached hereto, (a) are protected by the Electronic 
Communications Privacy Act (18 USC §§ 2510-2521), (b) may contain confidential and/or privileged information, and (c) are for the sole use of the 
intended recipient(s) named above.  If you have received this electronic message in error, please notify the sender and delete the electronic 
message.  Any disclosure, copying, distribution, action taken, or use of the contents of the information received in error is strictly prohibited and may 
be unlawful. 

  


